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Reply Slip RE: Mayflower Theatre Trip – The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night Time


Name of Child ………………………………………………………………..          Tutor Group  ………………………

I would like my child to attend the Mayflower Theatre Trip on Thursday 27 January 2022.

I  have paid the *non-refundable deposit of £15.00 using the online payment system / enclose £15.00 for the non-refundable deposit

I confirm that I will pay the final balance of £15.00 by Friday 21 January 2022.




Signed…………………………………………Parent/Carer



Print name: …………………………………………………


*Please delete as appropriate
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